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Day Month Year


Kia ora Name

Thank you for your application for an exemption from participating in industrial action on Day Month Year

Your application has been reviewed by the PPTA regional subcommittee. 

The subcommittee does not have enough evidence to make a decision about your application at this stage. 

Please respond with [Letter writers! Pick the appropriate option below]
an explanation of the reason that the exemption is being sought. 
an explanation of why the task cannot be cancelled or moved to another date.
an explanation of why the task cannot be completed by a non-union teacher or admin/support staff. supporting documents.

At this stage your application is still under review and we will be able to reconvene the subcommittee to make a decision once we receive the required evidence. 

You and your branch chair will be notified of the decision as soon as possible.

Nga mihi,
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